
 
EARLY NEIGHBORHOOD NOTIFICATION MEETING 

October 9, 2023 

 

Dear Neighbor: 

 

The City of Santa Fe is in the final stages of a corridor study for Agua Fria Street between Siler and 
Osage. The purpose of this study is to analyze existing traffic, multimodal deficiencies, and evaluate 
potential alternatives to improve the Agua Fria corridor.  This study is being conducted by Wilson & 
Company – an engineering firm contracted by the City Public Works Department 

The City of Santa Fe requires an Early Neighborhood Notification (ENN) meeting be conducted for city 
projects.  It is intended to provide opportunity for the community to review, comment, and provide 
feedback on the city’s projects in order to respond meaningfully to the community’s concerns.  A second 
ENN meeting is being conducted for this project in order to respond to prior public feedback and 
provide a design solution to improve safety and multimodal deficiencies.     

In this regard, we wish to inform you that a meeting hosted by Wilson & Company is scheduled for: 

Time:      5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 
Agenda: 5:30 pm – 6:00 pm open house 

   6:00 pm – 6:30 pm presentation 
   6:30 pm – 7:00 pm Q&A 

When:    Tuesday, October 24, 2023 
Where:  Santa Fe Homeownership at 1301 Siler Road in the Building D Training Room 

 
Members of the public are invited to attend this meeting in person.  If a person cannot attend the 
meeting presentation materials will be made available on the City’s website: 

 https://santafe.primegov.com/public/portal  

https://santafe.primegov.com/public/portal


Public Comments can be delivered via the following: 

• During the meeting there will be an open house followed by a presentation by Wilson & 
Company that addresses public concerns and an overview of the project. This will be followed by 
a period of public comment.  Attendees can, if they are so inclined, voice their comments during 
this time. 

• A comment form will be provided at the meeting. This comment form will also be available on 
the City’s website listed above for those who cannot attend in person. 

• Via email jawolfenbarger@santafenm.gov , including full name and address, or by US Postal 
Service at the address below: 
 
Jeanne Wolfenbarger 
ATTN: Agua Fria Corridor 
737 Agua Fria Street 
Santa Fe, NM  87501 

 

To be included in the official record from the meeting, public comments must be received no later 
than October 31, 2023. 

Attached please find the vicinity map of the project site.  The presentation materials for the meeting will 
be uploaded at least (5) days prior to the meeting at the City of Santa Fe’s PrimeGov Portal 
(https://santafe.primegov.com/public/portal).   

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Jeanne Wolfenbarger at 
jawolfenbarger@santafenm.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jeanne Wolfenbarger, PE 
Traffic Engineer 
737 Agua Fria Street 
Santa Fe, NM  87501 
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